
 

 

 

We are excited to announce our first Booster Club fundraiser for the 

school year...a Facebook Online Auction running from November 9th 

through November 13th.   

Every day during the week of November 9th through the 13th we are 

posting a couple of auction items, inviting you to place a bid underneath 

each picture.  If you are curious to see what will be up for grabs, check 

out our Facebook page at Center Cougars Boosters.   

We will have a full list of items available and what day they will come 

up for auction.  Be sure to keep an eye on your bids because the auction 

will run from 9am until 9pm daily. The highest bid at the close of the 

auction will win.   

Make sure to like us on Facebook at Center Cougars Boosters and check 

out our web page at www.centercougarboosters.com to get the full 

details.  Let’s get ready to bid! 

http://www.centercougarboosters.com/

